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M-A Blizzard:

We hope you have a wonderful weekend and we wish you joy and rest.

With gratitude,

The Department of Theatre DEI Committee

www.coastal.edu/theatre

Land Acknowledgement |As an institution that expresses the responsibility to be the role model in assuring fair and honest
treatment with whom it interacts and sustainable stewardship of resources entrusted to it, we recognize the importance of
acknowledging the original habitants of the land on which we reside. Coastal Carolina University is located on the ancestral
land of the Waccamaw Indian People and other American Indian Nations. Through the operations of CCU, we honor and
express our gratitude to the ancestors, current peoples and future generations to come. 

IMPORTANT: This email is intended for the use of the individual addressee(s) named above and may contain confidential
information. Confidential information must be used, maintained, and disposed of according to Coastal Carolina University




